
From:   Scott Beadell   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   March 05, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0390-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

As requested by Hung.Le@fcc.gov, via email to Scott Beadell sbeadell@oceusnetworks.com on March 5,
2020 at 04:17PM,   Regarding file 0390-EX-ST-2020.   Our Antenna Sketch has been re-submitted in
PDF format instead of the originally submitted jpg format.


